
	
  

Your Contribution in 2016 : 

Name (Business/Individual/Organization) __________________________________________________________ 

Mailing address: ) __________________________________________________________________________ 

Contact person: ___________________________________________________ 

Website: ___________________________________________________________ 

Email address: _____________________________________________________ 

Phone number: _____________________________________________________ 

Unless you request to not be included, we publish your business/name on paulbunyanscenicbyway.org and the Inkslinger 
newsletter as recognition of your support. 

The Group of 54 category has officially . Our membership levels are changed to make it easier for all to participate 
financially.  We will continue to publish and thank the original Group of 54 along with the individual Kiosk sponsors. 

In 2017 I will participate as: 

• _______ Member ($200 and up)  

• _______ Donor ($50 and up) 
                        Write in your donation. Any amount is appreciated!  $50 is only a suggested minimum.	
  

Make your tax deductible check payable to: Paul Bunyan Scenic Byway Association 

Tha nk  y ou for  yo ur su p port !  Se nd  c h ec k  an d t hi s c om p lete d for m to:   
Pau l B un yan  Sc en ic  By way As s oc i ati on,   P.O .  Bo x 4 01,  Pe qu ot Lak e s,  MN   56 4 7 2     

Paul Bunyan Scenic Byway Association is a non-profit 501c3 organization dedicated to strengthening quality of life and  
visitor experience along the Scenic Byway. Promote and enhance resources and amenities that support economic vitality. 



Paul Bunyan Scenic Byway Association 
P.O. Box 401 

Pequot Lakes, MN 56472 

www.paulbunyanscenicbyway.org 

 
 

Hello, Paul Bunyan Scenic Byway members, supporters, friends and Byway area businesses 
 

This is our 2017 Membership Drive 
Welcome New Members! 

Thank You Renewing Members, for Your Continuing Support! 
	
  
The Paul Bunyan Scenic Byway is your Scenic Byway comprised of five county roads -looping its 
routes through a community of six cities, eight townships and two counties. The Paul Bunyan Scenic 
Byway Association is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization with a vision to strengthen the quality of 
life and visitor experiences along the route by promoting and enhancing the area’s resources and 
amenities that support economic vitality. 
 
The Paul Bunyan Scenic Byway Association needs your financial support to continue 
enhancing our byway communities through Scenic Byway route projects that further this 
long-term vision, so future years will continue to be as extraordinary as past years. 
 
For more than 15 years, the 54-mile nationally designated Paul Bunyan Scenic Byway, along with 
Explore Minnesota Tourism, local chambers of commerce and others, have worked together to 
spread the word about the Scenic Byway’s resources; walking trails, recreational parks, wildlife 
management areas, paved shoulders for biking, fourteen informational panel kiosks, 
historic sites, exhibits, and so much more. This spring, along with our cooperative partner, the US 
Army Corps of Engineers, the PBSBA celebrated the grand opening of the Linda Ulland Memorial 
Gardens located at the Crosslake Corps of Engineers Recreation Area.  
 
During just the first ten years of Scenic Byway designation, efforts to spread 
the word about the PBSB resulted in nearly $22 million spent by more than 
24,000 travelers visiting the region, generating $7.2 million in labor income. *  
 
Choose membership or donor; whichever fits your situation best. 
Have fun exploring your Scenic Byway and Support What You Enjoy! 
 
Visit www.PaulBunyanScenicByway.org for information about what PBSBA has 
done and is currently doing, including the new Linda Ulland Memorial Gardens 
(click Gardens blog).  
 
* Source: PBSBA 2010 survey project supported through the Central Region Sustainability Development Partnership, 
the Carlson Chair for Travel, Tourism & Hospitality, and Explore Minnesota Tourism, with agency support from the Pine 
River Chamber of Commerce.  


